
D65 chool 

Lake Bluff D65 School Board Update:
March 18, 2025



PTO Supported Initiatives in February
• The Euchre Tournament on February 28 was 

a success!  We raised enough to order a new 
Bobcat mascot costume (which has already 
been ordered)!

• Teacher meals provided during conferences
• Valentine’s Day parties at LBES
• 8th grade DC trip goodies 
• 6th grade social was fun - skating, donuts, 

and cocoa
• Andertoons curriculum enhancement for 5th 

grade



Upcoming Spring Initiatives

• 3/15: 8th Grade Graduation Planter Sales start
• 3/17: LBES Classroom St. Patrick’s Day Parties
• 4/11: Kindergarten is getting a new musician called Be Kind
• 4/18 Wheel of Wisdom will be at both LBES & LBMS
• In April, 2nd graders will have a Butterfly program from the Lake County 

Forest Preserves
• May:  Teacher Appreciation week is in the planning stage and figuring out 

a theme!



PTO Planning for 2025-2026

• Executive slate positions open: District PTO 
President, LBES Treasurer, LBES Vice Chair

• We will begin reviewing the budget for next 
year at the end of April/early May



THANK YOU!


